
Continuation of letter from THE ROYAL TRUST COMPANY, MONTREAL,

of 7th June, 1929 to Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.

above as we do not seem to have received the original 
which was sent with our letter of April 19th.

Yours faithfully

A^bW.y uriUges,
For Manager Investment De

Enclosures (2)


